TOWN OF COLCHESTER

SENIOR CENTER BUILDING

PUBLIC INFORMATION SUB COMMITTEE
FEBRUARY 1, 2021 - 2:00 P.M. %
VIRTUAL MEETING 2

MINUTES

Members in Attendance: Marilynn Turner, Marjorie Mlodzinski, Tony Tarnowski

Members Absent: Kevin Hastings

8€ :ZIWd ¢- 8341100

Others Present: BOS Liaison Rosemary Coyle; CSG: Mark Garilli and Ira Yellen; Director of Senior
Services Patty Watts

1. Call to Order: Chairperson Turner called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m.
2. Additions or Deletions to the Agenda: Minutes to be approved are from January 12, 2021.

3. Approval of Minutes from January 12, 2021: M. Mlodzinski made a motion to accept January 12,
2021 meeting minutes as submitted. Vote was unanimous. MOTION CARRIED

4. Discussions of Public Information Planning: There was extensive discussion on the proposed
Newsletter that will be mailed to all households the end of February or early March. Subcommittee
members will provide additional information to Mark by February 8, 2021. Ira Yellen will provide an
overview of the Newsletter at the SCBC February 9, 2021 meeting. This Newsletter can be used as we
prepare “talking points” or Q&A discussions going forward. T. Tarnowski will submit an article to
Rivereast informing residents that further information on the proposed Senior Center will be
forthcoming.

5. Citizens Comments: None

6. Adjournment: M. Mlodzinski motion to adjourn. Vote was unanimously approved. Chairperson Turner
adjourned the meeting at 4:10 p.m.

Submitted by,
Marjorie Mlodzinski, SCBC Member

Attachments:
None



